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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

Chippewa Road & Huron Drive Street Improvements 

Construction Update 
 

The concrete in the green area is nearing completion, but with the rain delays this week it 

will still be ongoing next week.  We are still planning to get started on the road 

reconstruction of the orange area on Monday, June 14th.  Please note that if you are one of 

the houses that front the area highlighted in orange, you will lose access to the road once 

the road closure is in place next week.  During construction we ask that residents park in the 

rear laneway to allow for construction to proceed.  All three accesses to the interior lanes will 

be OPEN for garbage collection going forward, therefore you can put your garbage out to the 

rear lane as per normal.  We will be closing the north and south lane accesses to pour the 

concrete after garbage collection happens on Monday, June 14th and it will be open for 

garbage collection on June 21st.  While the two lane crossings are being poured and curing 

only one interior crossing will be available for residents to access the interior laneways (refer 

to sketch below).    
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Please refer to the City of Leduc’s web page for additional information on this project, 

https://www.leduc.ca/construction.  You can find information on more projects in your 

community and use the interactive map to navigate your way to the Corinthia Park 

Rehabilitation construction information.  

 

Residents will be expected to cooperate with the daytime parking restrictions in order to 

allow for the street improvement construction in front of their property to safely progress.  

We thank-you all for your patience and cooperation during the inconveniences due to 

construction!  We continue to ask that residents keep their distance from the equipment; 

maintain 2m separation from any workers; and watch their children for all of the obvious 

safety reasons.   

 

Please advise the Excavation/Gravel contact below if your property has sprinklers within one 

meter of the concrete that may require special attention.  Landscape restoration will not 

take place until after the paving is complete in the fall. 

 

If there are any concerns, please contact Tyler Spence at 780-453-5841.  In the event of an  

 

Excavation/Gravel Site Foreman:  Concrete Superintendent: 

Dean Lesperance    Peter Caputo 

Cell: 780-818-5911    Cell: 780-203-0065 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice Issued: June 10, 2021 


